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UUP CALENDAR FOR October  2006

Oct 4th UUP Professionals Council meeting @ Noon in Old Chemistry  Women's Studies Conf. rm.  
Please RSVP to Corinne @ 2-6570.

Oct. 19th General Membership mtg. @ Noon in SAC Ballroom A..  All UUP West Campus represented 
employees are invited Please RSVP to Corinne @ 2-6570.

UUP SEEKING NOMINEES FOR COLLEGE COMMITTEES
At the 10/19 UUP mtg election for college committee will take place.  The two are College Committee on 
Professional Evaluation and the College Review Panel.  If you are interested in serving on these 
committee contact Chapter President John Schmidt @ 2-6570  John.Schmidt@sunysb.edu .
College Committee on Professional Evaluation  (CCPE)
The Committee shall consist of three (3) professional employees serving in positions in the negotiating 
unit at each college, elected at large by all the professional employees in the negotiating unit at the 
college.
a) The CCPE shall, upon the timely request of a professional employee, review a final evaluation 
characterized as "unsatisfactory".
b) Committee review shall address both the procedures and substance of the unsatisfactory evaluation.
College Review Panel  (CRP)
Professional employees shall elect a College Review Panel.  such panel shall consist of not less than five 
(5) nor more than seven (7) members elected at large by all professional employees in the negotiating 
unit.  The Panel shall: 
1) review applications for promotions and make decisions and recommendations with respect to such 
applications in accordance with appropriate provisions of the contract.
2) review applications for salary increases resulting from a permanent and significant increase in duties 
and responsibilities which are not accompanied by a change in title or rank.

Register to VOTE & Rock the Vote Campaign
Our UUP Chapter office has the Voter Registration forms if you have moved and want to Vote on Nov. 
7th.  Remember a democracy is not a spectator sport.  The Deadline for this year's registration is October 
13th.  UUP has partnered with the students to help register them also in the Rock the Vote campaign.  
The students will be setting up tables and going to classes to help with the registration process (Call the 
Campus NYPIRG chapter @ 2-6457 for details).

Charles McAteer, UUP Delegate, UUP office # is 632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip 3475
Please Post or Forward to the UUP members in your Area .


